
Community Support - Foodbank Donations 

During these difficult times of social isolation, where many families cannot go out to work, there is 

increased demand for foodbank services. There may be a great number of families throughout our 

school community that require the use of foodbank services to make ends meet. However our 

foodbanks are struggling under these increasing pressures.  

If you are in position to support your local food bank, there are several ways you can do this: 

• You could make a donation of food to various drop off points around the Blantyre area 

o Asda Blantyre 

o Family Shopper in High Blantyre 

o Gilbrides Pharmacy 

o Blantyre Old Parish Church (Church gate) 

If you are making a food donation, please ensure that you follow all government advice 

regarding social distancing. It may be an idea to donate food as you are making your way to 

work, or if carrying out your own shopping.  

• You can also make financial donations to the foodbank through the Hamilton district food 

bank. 

https://www.justgiving.com/hamilton-district-foodbank 

 

If you require the use of the foodbank: 

• All you need to do is phone them with details and where possible, they will arrange food 

parcels to be delivered (assuming they have availability).  You can’t collect at the moment.      

https://www.trusselltrust.org/get-help/find-a-foodbank/hamiltondistrict/ 

info@hamiltondistrict.foodbank.org.uk 

• The Blantyre base is at the Nazarene Hall, next to St Andrew’s Church on Glasgow Road. You 

can call them on 07493924477. They are open Tuesday and Thursday 11-2pm 

• The Hamilton base is open Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday 12-2pm – Tel: 0788445512 

I hope as a community we can pull together and ensure that essential supplies are given to families 

who need it. Thanks in advance. 
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